
energy 

February 3, 2020 

Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Atmos Energy Corporation: Case No. 2018-00039 

Dear Ms. Pinson, 

Kevin C. Frank 

Senior Attorney 

Atmos Energy Corporation, pursuant to the Commission's order of January 13, 2020, submits 
the attached Status Report regarding the requested information relating to the tax changes associated 
with the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act. 

I certify that the electronic filing is a complete and accurate copy of the original documents to 
be filed in this matter, which will be filed within two days of this submission and that there are currently 
no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation by electronic means. If 
you have any questions about this matter, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin C. Frank 

Atmos Energy Corporation 

P.O. Box 650205, Dallas, TX 75265-0205 

P 972-855-3198 F 214-550-6836 kevin.frank@atmosenergy.com 


